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Bessemer City.   A welcome was extended to new 

members-Leon Hovis and Gerald Thornburg Sr.  We 

would like to thank the following members for their 

contribution of door prizes for the meeting:  Maple 

Springs Farm, Debbie Lineberger and Richard Kimmer. 

The club would also like to extend well  wishes to  WC 

Helms as he recuperates from his shoulder surgery.    
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members .  It was a tool from a Swedish saw set.  Please 

���Œ�]�v�P�����v���]�š���u�����v�����o���š�[�•���•�������]�(���Á���������v���•�š�µ�u�‰���t���o�o�Ç�����š���š�Z�]�•��
meeting!   Tommy Berry mentioned that about 150 

people attended his show and he thanked all GAMTRA 

members that brought machinery.   

JUNE MEETING---The June meeting will be June 4th 

at the Dallas Park.  We will have a Cotton Ginning 

MINI show at this meeting and a BBQ and chicken 

dinner.  The club will begin setting up at 3:30 

around the Cotton Gin and dinner will be served at           

   6:00 followed by the show.                                      

Please call Leon at 704-922-8714/704-913-3158 to 

sign up for trimmings for the BBQ, deserts and 

beverages!  We are looking forward to this 

celebration and dinner. 

 

Good News�Y�X�XDevin Holland reported to the Boy 

Scout Council with his Eagle Scout Project.  The 

machine shop is complete and now is time for 

members to think about contributions for the shop.  

Devin was drilled for 2 hours about the project and 

passed the local requirements.  His projects is now 
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Texas.Good Luck as he prepares for his 

 

Eagle Scout Award in July.  

The club will be honoring our High school 

graduates as they mark this milestone in their lives. 

We would like to celebrate with Aubrie Calloway- 

Lincolnton High School, Devin Holland-Highland 

School of Technology and Anna Kathryn 

Lineberger- North Gaston High School. As they 

graduate we want them to know that we are so 

proud of them.  

Upcoming Events  �^�}�µ�š�Z�����•�š���K�o�����d�Z�Œ���•�Z���Œ�[�•��
Reunion- June 30-July 4,  Denton, NC           

  

Reminder:  The GAMTRA Club will not send a 
Newsletter for July.  There will be no club meeting 
in July as well.  Have a safe and happy July 4th!  


